CIRCULAR KEYS CHORUS 
MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING 6th August 2015

MEMBERSHIP REPORT 


Since our last MT meeting in July the Membership Committee has been kept busy with our “Bellas” Membership Drive.  We had a further 2 ladies sign up in Week 2, one of them the friend of one of the younger attendees and the other a lady with whom I had talked at the Garage Sale, bringing the total number of ladies to 28.  

Attendance by the majority of the “Bellas” has been fairly constant with most of those who have been unable to attend at times, contacting me in advance.  They all appear to be enjoying their “CKC” experience and some have enquired regarding procedures once the course is completed.  

At time of writing I have only had two ladies confirm that they have decided not to complete the course, but I have not had a response to my email requesting feedback from them.  As discussed, “Buddies” have been allocated to all our “Bellas” and as far as I am aware most of the existing Chorus members have made contact with them and are ensuring they are happy and feeling included in Chorus life. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I have also had 2 other ladies interested in joining us contact me after Week 2; I suggested that they come along on Week 6 when we will be doing our informal concert with the “Bellas” so that they can see and hear what we do.  I will contact them again closer to the time.

All in all this Membership Drive is progressing very well with good attendance and seemingly good quality candidates.

Lyn Howells
Membership Coordinator 






